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I urge you to support this bill, so that we can begin to fully implement the will of the 

voters who passed Measure 114 by 2 to 1.  We have had enough of senseless gun 

violence. 

 

I helped gather signatures to put Measure 114 on the ballot, and can testify to the 

strong feelings of many people I spoke with - their heartbreak about the loss of so 

many innocent lives and desperate desire for change. 

 

It’s long past time for these moderate gun safety measures. 

 

 


